To members of the Maryland legislature,

My name is Tinelka Singletary and | live in Baltimore. Thank you for providing an opportunity for
me to share how independent work has helped me, and why I’'m concerned by House Bill 1096,
which could make it more difficult for people like me to continue earning extra income when,
where, and how | want.

| have been living in Maryland for more than a decade and enjoy everything that our communities
have to offer. One of the ways that | have been able to see more of Maryland is through
delivering with DoorDash.

| have been dashing since 2018, and | have come to really enjoy the flexibility that it offers. My
husband, who doubles as my business partner, and | are balancing running three other
businesses. While these side hustles keep us busy, | found that | have been able to make some
extra money to put back into our businesses making deliveries with DoorDash.

Right now | have the freedom to choose how many hours | deliver — usually a few hours each
day, but sometimes more when | have the time and others not at all if | want to. We're also raising
a son with autism, who needs special care and attention. On top of running our other businesses,
| have to make sure | can help him with all of his needs. This lifestyle works for me, and | want to
make sure it stays that way.

Unfortunately, HB 1096 would be a bad outcome for Dashers like me. Flexibility is the main
reason | chose this work — | love having no boss to answer to, shifts assigned to me, or set hours
that | need to be on the clock. If this bill made me lose that independence, that would be
devastating, and | don’t know what | would do without that extra income that dashing offers.

Dashers like me aren’t the only ones who could be impacted by passing this bad bill — it could
impact other people, in many types of jobs, who depend on being independent contractors and
the freedom that it provides. Passing HB 1096 would hurt people across Maryland who are
looking for ways to make ends meet besides the traditional 9-to-5 job.

I hope that our representatives will hear loud and clear why we need to make sure we protect
options like these that have been a lifeline for so many of us when we need it most. Thank you
for your consideration and | hope you will keep my concerns in mind by opposing HB 1096.

Sincerely,
Tilneka Singletary
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